
Volume 54 Tuesday, January 19, 2016 No. 16

President Dennis Reedy called the meeting to
order at 6:45 AM.

Richard Sundermeyer gave the invocation.

Flag salute.

Birthdays – Ernie Douglas (20th), Vince Weber
(21st), Robert Uphaus (23rd) and Ben Schreiner
(24th) we sang beautifully!

Guests: Warren Sick, retired from KDOT. His
hobby – he lives his life to attend sporting
events that his grandchildren are involved in!

January 19th:  Donald R Hughes, Kansas
Highway Patrol Public Resources Officer and
Gary Zeller Kansas Highway Patrol.
Recuriting is a big issue.  Not everyone wants to
go to western Kansas or even Kansas City
areas. They’re doing research for input on
uniforms.  No tattoo’s allowed to show on their
body.  Go on line and take the survey
www.kansashighwaypatrol.org

Upcoming Programs:

January 26th:  Kip Walker, Lazer Trooper

January 28th :  Heartland Visioning 5 yr
Development Plan for North Topeka; 6:30 at
Garfield Park.

February 5-6, 2016:  District 2nd Qtr District
Conference, First Baptist Church, Olathe, KS.
Cost is only $15 for Saturday and $10 for
Friday night.  Dennis and Karen are going
Saturday morning if anyone would like to ride
with.  This is very informative, and you get to
meet other Optimist’s from other clubs in
Kansas plus it’s fun!  We need members to help
grow, let’s go to this meeting to
bring new ideas back to our
Optimist Club!

You still have a chance to
participate in Dime a Day!
We only have 25 members
participating …..Only $36.50,
can you spare it…..

This benefits Optimist International
Foundation – Scholarship program.

If you have a change in your address, phone or
email please contacts Karen or Charlie. We try
to keep our list up-dated to keep you informed
of upcoming events with Optimist!  Thank you.

Invite a friend to Optimist, free breakfast for
first visit.

Drawings:

Tickets – Karen Ireland
Progressive – James Mlynek

ALAN ROSE ISSUED A CHALLENGE TO
ALL MEMBERS – HE WILL DONATE $10
TO SUNRISE CLUB FOR EVERY NEW
MEMBER OR EVERY EXISTING MEMBER
THAT DOESN’T COME ON TO A
REGULAR MEETININ MONTH OF
JANUARY. ONLY 2 WEEKS LEFT.

WELCOME MIKE BATES!

Presidents Quote:
To succeed you need to find Something to hold
on to, Something to motivate you, Something to
inspire you. Tony Dorsett

Closed with the OPTIMIST CREED.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Meetings: Every
Tuesday 6:45 AM

720 NW 50th St, Topeka



PRESENTS A

Pancake Feed
Featuring

All the pancakes you can eat!
Also serving: Sausage links, juice, coffee and milk.

TO BENEFIT THE

Boys Basketball Program
Price: $5.00/each

Saturday, February 13, 2016
8:00AM – 1:00 PM

Logan Elementary School
1124 NW Lyman Road

Be a real Sweetheart this Valentines Day!

Support Sunrise Optimist Basketball!

Games at Logan Elementary School
every Saturday starting at 8:30 AM.

3rd & 4th Grade Boys
5th & 6th Grade Boys


